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 Green Voters Guide Available for Indiana's 2024 General Elections 

Indiana — The non-partisan volunteer group "Voters for a Green Indiana" (VGI) has released its 

Green Voters Guide for the 2024 General election. The Guide is for all Hoosiers, regardless of 

political party, seeking to elect officials to build more sustainable and resilient communities. It 

includes the Indiana Governor, Congressional and US Senate races, and selected Indiana House 

and Senate races.  

The current hurricane season exemplifies that climate change is destroying homes, lives, and 

livelihoods across America. Extreme weather is increasing, threatening our communities' safety, 

as well as our energy, food, and economic security.  

 

Indiana voters overwhelmingly support climate leadership. "To stop climate change from 

worsening, elected officials must focus on transforming our energy from fossil fuels to 

renewable energy," said Hamilton County volunteer Ron Rhoads. "The Green Voters Guide 

provides unbiased research to inform voters about the candidates most likely to address this."  

To compile the Guide, VGI researched candidates in select contested races and invited them to 

share their views about climate change and environmental sustainability. The Green Voters 

Guide is available at VotersForAGreenIndiana.org. 

About Voters for a Green Indiana:  Voters for a Green Indiana is a non-partisan group of 
volunteers who take climate change seriously. We aim to inform voters about candidates who 
support policies and actions to reduce carbon pollution to protect our communities.  
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